
 

 

 

Dear parents/ guardians, 

To celebrate St.David’s Day – Dydd Gwyl Dewi Sant and to show how proud we are to be Welsh, Ysgol 

y Foryd and Ysgol Maes Owen will be parading from school to Tir Prince and once there, we will have 

a celebration. We are inviting you to come and celebrate with us at Tir Prince Raceway from 10am 

where both schools will be performing Welsh songs and traditional Welsh folk dances, with some 

special guests too.  

The children will come to school on the 4th March, wearing their traditional Welsh costumes, Welsh 

football or rugby tops, or red, white or green clothes. You can then make your way to Tir Prince, where 

you will be able to park, bring your own chairs to sit on and there will be hot and cold drinks for you 

to buy from the Market Central Café. We will then start parading from school and we aim to start the 

celebrations at 10am.  

Once we have finshed, the children will parade back to school to continue with their celebrations. 

(as proud as we are to live in Wales, we also know that we can’t predict the Welsh weather. We will 

inform you by 9.15am if we need to cancel due to the weather. The children will still get to celebrate 

in school but the parade won’t go ahead if it’s not safe to do so – but we are not going to think about 

rain!!!!) 

This will be a wonderful occasion to show Towyn and Kinmel Bay how proud we are to be schools in 

Wales, so please bring a flag and cheer us on loudly. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Ysgol y Foryd and Ysgol Maes Owen.  


